10/12/2020

Dear Assembly,

This letter is not only to echo what my neighbors feel about the proposed internet tower, but
also to take to tell you about my family and the impact it will have on our home and business.

My family moved to Moose pass in 1921 and this is where my husband and | wanted to come
back to raise our family. We chose Lost Lake for its privacy, neighborhood, and stunning mountain
views. Our property began with only a 700 sq. ft. cabin, and planned to transform the property into
something just a beautiful as the view we have. Over the past 10 years of living above the Bear Creek
Fire Department, and have reali 1 this dream by building a garage/shop, expanding our home, and now
by building a B&B. The B&B is a part of our retirement plan, and we built our home with the purpose of
living in throughout our retirement. The proposed tower will be directly in front of our home and new
B&B, obstructing our view of these mountains. It will undoubtedly impact the revenue we had planned
on obtaining with our B&B along with our home value decreasing as a result.

We fully encourage and love seeing new services brought to Seward where this is an obvious
need, however the Spit Spot tower seems extremely rushed and not completely thought through
because of the financial aid restrictions. While it improves the diversity in internet service providers in
the area, the current location will be directly in the view of the mountain range us and many other
families love. We have been told that due to the short nature of this project other options were not fully
considered. As well as its performance being hindered by the hill it will be against. We are sure that
with more time Spit Spot will be able to find a new location that, while possibly not on Borough
property, will allow them to have more range and service for families while not negatively impacting
them at the same time.

Please consider every impact this site will have on the families it is trying to help by not voting
no to this rushed decision on location, and allowing time to make the best decision for this community.

Thank you for your time

David & Sherie Fryxell











